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WORK SESSION ON COMPLETE STREETS 
IN THE WASHINGTON REGION 

 
 

A TPB work session will be held in the COG Board Room from 11:00 am to 11:45am on 
Wednesday, March 21st, immediately prior to the monthly TPB meeting, to discuss ongoing 
Complete Streets activities in the region and a draft regional Complete Streets Guidance 
and Policy Template.  TPB staff and representatives of Arlington County Department of 
Environmental Services (DES) and the District Department of Transportation (DDOT) will 
present on the following topics:  

 
(1) The Complete Streets Idea -  Michael Farrell, TPB Staff 

a. Essentials of Complete Streets 
b. The National Movement 
c. Policies in the Washington Region 
d. Development of a regional Complete Streets Guidance and Policy Template  

 
(2) District of Columbia’s Complete Streets Policy and Practice – Jim Sebastian, DDOT 

 
(3) Arlington’s Complete Streets Policies and Practices – Ritch Viola, Arlington County DES 

 
(4)  Discussion/ Q&A 

 
 

 
All TPB members, alternates, technical staff and interested members of the public 
are cordially invited to attend and participate in this work session. 

 

 


